
J4JH Wants You to Beat the Boredom Blues 
for a Good Cause  

 
 
Hi UNIS Community,  
 
The kids in J4JH would like to remind you about the service learning project we launched on 
Friendship Day, Beat the Boredom Blues for a Good Cause. As you know we are raising 
money for the Philippine Red Cross, but you might not know that our fundraiser will be 
closing on Friday 23 April. 

 
Click here to watch a short (42 second) message from Laila, Elena and Jonathan: 
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=RdZ4kUCOM1Y  
 
Over the Spring break UNIS students may like to visit our website so they can learn how to: 

●​ Make a pot holder 
●​ Fold origami 
●​ Make friendship bracelets 
●​ Make paper snowflakes 
●​ Draw cats and much, much more.  

 
We welcome everyone to our page, and of course we encourage anyone who wants to 
donate to donate before our April 23 end date. Everyone who donates will receive a 
handwritten thank you note from a J4JH student in May. Click here to visit our website and 
learn more: https://sites.google.com/unis.org/j4jhservicelearningproject2021/home  
 
We want to wish everyone a safe, happy and restful Spring break.  
Love from all the students in J4JH :) 
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